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MEMORANDUM 

To: Jonathan Lee, Assistant Director  

From: Carl J. Arthur, P.E., Project Manager 

Date: December 23, 2021  

RE: Recommendation for Barnett E Deshler HSTS Elimination, 

RFQ020354, CIP 650895-100005 

RFQ020354 opened on December 8, 2021 and three (3) bids were received. After review of the proposal 

information the Division of Sewerage and Drainage recommends an award be made to the lowest, responsible 

and responsive bidder John Eramo & Sons, Inc. in the total amount of $1,275,179.31. The Engineer’s Estimate 

is $1,062,697.00. 

The consultant, donahue IDEAS, LLC has also reviewed the bids and did not find any anomalies that would call 

the bid into question. 

The bids were as follows: 

John Eramo & Sons, Inc. = $1,275,179.31 

Complete General Construction = $1,330,926.33 

Danbert, Inc. = $2,057,194.64 

Please have the Fiscal Section prepare the necessary documents to execute the contract. Should you have any 

questions call Carl J. Arthur at (614) 645-2937 or CJArthur@Columbus.gov. 

cc: File: CIP 650895-100005 

____________________
Director Approval


